Dear Fifth Grade Student,

Welcome to Wagar Middle School! We are looking forward to
meeting you!

We know a lot of families like to do their school shopping before school starts.
Please buy enough supplies to last the entire year! Please make sure your full

name is on everything!

Supplies for yourself, kept in your locker:

A 3-ring binder, Trapper Keeper, or a sturdy accordion folder to keep
organized
3 one-subject notebooks (English Language Arts, Social Studies, and
Science)
o 3 different colors, one for each subject
Please do not bring one 5-subject notebook for all subjects ©
1 Composition notebook (Math)
4 folders (English Language Arts, Math, Social Studies and Science)
o 4 different colors to coordinate with your notebooks
(Example: math folder and notebook RED, Science folder and notebook
GREEN, and Social Studies folder and notebook BLUE)
A pouch for school supplies
A box of crayons or colored pencils
A pair of student’s scissors (Fisker scissors cut best!)
1-2 packages of glue sticks
1 bottle of glue
2 highlighters
Pencils
Erasers
5 dry erase markers
A dry erase marker eraser OR a sock
A pair of headphones/ear buds for use on the computer

Supplies for your Advisory class (give to your Advisory teacher):

3 large boxes of Kleenex (give to Advisory teacher)

1 container of Clorox wipes (give to Advisory teacher)

1 pack of wide-ruled loose leaf paper (give to Advisory teacher)
1 package of pencils

Students at Wagar are required to have basic supplies daily (paper, pencil, etc.)

We are looking forward to a great school year! See you soon!

Sincerely,
Your Fifth-Grade Teachers



